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Dear Sir/madam,

I just wanted to write in and lend my support to proposal planningreference2020/2205/P in relation to the
roof terrace application for the Bull & Gate pub in Kentish Town.

The pub is a fine establishment, capable of exceptional hospitality and catering. The proposal is in line with
meeting the demands from pub-goers and crosses over into being beneficial for the industry and community

in trying to provide a safe dining option in the era of covid.

As such, I strongly support the proposal and am happy to be contacted if any further input is required from a
lay member of the public.

Kindest regards,



